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                                            4th December 2023. 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Today your child has received his/her copy of their new 

spelling workbook.  We have great confidence that this 

spelling scheme incorporates both the teaching of phonics 

as well as developing word usage and understanding. 

 

Units 1 to 4 will be completed over a week and remaining 

units over a two-week period.  

The first page of activities in each unit will be completed in 

class time and the remaining activities should be finished 

for homework. (The relevant page for completion at home 

will be dated).  

Workbooks will be collected every Friday and the children 

will be tested on the list of words for that week (unless 

otherwise stated by the teacher). 

 

First Spelling Test will be on Friday 8th December. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Celine Donnelly  
(P2 Teacher) 
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